
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 June 2021  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Last Day of Term - Staggered Finish Times 

 
In order to continue to maintain social distancing, year groups will finish at staggered times 
on Friday 16 July.  
 

Upper Site 
Year 5 and Year 6 1.30pm 

Year 3 and Year 4 1.20pm 

 

Lower Site 

Year 2 1.10pm 

Reception and Year 1 1.00pm  

Nursery 30 hrs 1.00pm 

Nursery AM Normal time 

Nursery PM Not attending 

 
We appreciate that parents need to travel between sites so please don't worry if you are a 
few minutes late in arriving, staff will wait with your child.  
 
Please note that breakfast club will operate on Friday 16 July.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

L Hall 
 
Miss L Hall  

Head of School 


